
 

 

 

Discontinuance of Leadis Technology Products 
Littelfuse, Inc 
8755 W. Higgins Rd 
Suite 500 
Chicago, IL 60631 

 
To our valued customers,  
 
We would like to notify you of the immediate discontinuance of all Leadis Technology products.  All part 
numbers starting with LDS*** will be discontinued with no replacement due to lack of sales. 
 
Part numbers impacted: See below 
Effective date: September 25th, 2019 
Replacement products: None 
Last time buy: None 
 

LDS8141002-T2 LDS8845002-T2 LDS8869002-T2 LDS8711008-T2 

LDS8160002-T2 LDS8846002-T2 LDS8680008-T2 LDS8720008-T2 

LDS8161002-T2 LDS8846003-T2 LDS8681008-T2 LDS8724008-T2 

LDS9003002-T2 LDS8865002-T2-250/250/250 LDS8640008-T2 LDS8726008-T2 

LDS8620002-T2 LDS8866002-T2 300/300/300 LDS8641008-T2  

LDS8621002-T2-960/960 LDS8868002-T2 LDS8710008-T2  

 
This notification is for your information and acknowledgement. If you have any other questions or 
concerns, please contact our local Sales team.  
 
We value your business and look forward to assisting you whenever possible. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Chad Marak 
Vice President, Product Marketing 
Power Semiconductor and IC 


